
 

 
The Connecticut State Board of Examiners for Physical Therapists held a meeting on December 7, 2021. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Michael J. Parisi, PT, Chairman 
     Laurie Devaney, PT 
     James Ware, MD 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: None 
 
ALSO PRESENT   Stacy Schulman, Esq., Hearing Officer, DPH 
     Jeffrey Kardys, Board Liaison 

 
The meeting was called to order by Mr. Parisi at 9:02 a.m.  All participants were present via Microsoft Teams.  
 
I. MINUTES 

The minutes from the September 14, 2021 meeting were reviewed.  Ms. Devaney made a motion, 
seconded by Dr. Ware, to adopt the minutes.  The motion passed. 

 
II. OLD BUSINESS) 

Mr. Parisi provided an update regarding the discussions pertaining to a licensure compact for physical 
therapists.   
 

III. NEW BUSINESS) 
Meeting Dates for 2022 
The following meeting dates were scheduled for 2022 

February 15, 2022 
June 14, 2022 
September 13, 2022 
December 13, 2022 

Meetings will be scheduled for 8:30 a.m.  Meeting dates are subject to change. 
 
IV. ADJOURNMENT 

There was no further business, and the meeting was adjourned at 9:17 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Michael J. Parisi, PT 
Chairman 
Connecticut State Board of Examiners for Physical Therapists 
 

 


